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My name is Mrs. Denise Kelly and I am thrilled to be returning to teach Grade 5 at Inglewood School.  I am extremely excited about the opportunity to work with your children through their journey in grade 5. And for many of the students I have had the pleasure to teach many of them in a previous grade!  I am looking forward to a great year.
I will teach the English curriculum from September to February and Mme. Jardine teaches intensive French curriculum. In February the students will switch. During the English semester with me, Mrs. Theall will teach social studies and Mme. Jardine will teach Health .  For the entire year Mrs. Molloy will teach music and Ms. Manley will teach Phys. Ed.  I will also be teaching Math to both classes the entire school year.

Here are a few housekeeping notes for you to be aware of:

If your child misses a day or is late or tardy, it is required that you send in a written excuse to me.

If you need to come into the school to pick your child up for an appointment, you MUST visit the office and sign out your child.  

Scholastic book orders will go home each month throughout the year.  You are under no obligation to order, however please feel free to order if you wish.  If possible when ordering please send exact cash or cheque written to Scholastic Canada Ltd.  The return date for the orders is indicated on the front page of the book forms.
Kindly send in a pair of indoor sneakers if you have not already done so.

Please send in $30.00 for school supplies purchased for each child.  We have been able to purchase all supplies needed for the entire year, however if supplies are damaged or broken then it’s up to the student to replace the item(s).

We request that two boxes of facial tissue be sent in at your convenience.

On the first day of school we will spend some time on routines and expectations.  As a class we will review together the Provincial Code of Conduct, a copy of which is included here for you to review and sign with your child.  Our grade five classroom will focus on positive behaviors with lots of positive reinforcement.   
In the classroom, I expect the students to:

Be Respectful

Be Responsible
Be Safe

I believe it is very important to communicate between home and school and will do my best to keep you informed.   I look forward to meeting you again and those parents who I have not and getting to know your child through their journey in grade 5.

Should you have any questions, comments or concerns at anytime throughout the year, please contact me at the school at 738-6503 or by email denise.kelly@nbed.nb.ca.
Warm Regards,
Denise Kelly

************************************************************************
I believe email is an efficient and easy way to communicate with families and for you to communicate with me.  I usually check my email in the morning before classes begin and again at the end of the school day.   

If you would like to communicate this way, and if you have an email that you check regularly, please complete the section below and send it back in to me.  

Student’s Name: ______________________________________________________

Your Name: __________________________________________________________

Email Address: _______________________________________________________

